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Thursday, 18 May 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
As part of your child's careers curriculum, we provide them with opportunities to find out a range of 
options that will await them when then leave Secondary School.  We have started to introduce this in 
school throughout years 7-9 and are at the point now where we will be taking them to visit some of our 
local further education settings.   
 
We have arranged a compulsory trip to Ludlow College on Wednesday 5th July.  The trip will be for the 
whole school day and lunch will be provided by Ludlow College; though we would advise the students to 
bring a re-fillable water bottle.  During the trip, students will get a tour of campus, enjoy a picnic lunch, 
and take part in taster sessions - they are choosing these in PSHE at the moment.  Students must wear full 
school uniform on the day. 
 
Please could you complete the Consent Form and necessary details via Parent Pay as soon as possible, but 
by Friday 16th June at the latest.  Please note that there is no cost for this trip and all transport will 
be provided.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
Mr M D Lowe 
Careers Leader and Mathematics Department 
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